
 

 

Bobbi Wilkinson 
Lifetime Hours:       300 

Volunteer Area: Mail & Flower Delivery 
2 years as a St. Luke’s Volunteer 

Why do you choose to volunteer at St. Luke’s? 
I started out at St. Luke’s as a student nurse and 
always appreciated the volunteers.  I intended to 
become a volunteer sooner but didn’t have the 
time.  Now I have come full circle and intend to 
be here a long time. 

 
What do you find most rewarding about your 
volunteer assignment? 

I have enjoyed meeting new people and 
especially the other volunteers.  I love the 
walking for much needed exercise! 

 
What or who motivates you to volunteer? 

 To working with the other volunteers each week. 
 
What do you do outside of St. Luke’s (career, school, hobbies, etc.!)? 

I make greeting cards with photos & special messages for friends, scrapbooks of 
my travels, church choir, bible study groups, reading medical murder mysteries 
(Author Robin Cook, she has all 36 books!) and traveling.  For traveling I do 
international travel as well as escorted bus tours in the USA.  I also enjoy taking 
my granddaughter on mini day trips in Iowa. 
I also belong to the YAH group (Young at Heart).  Each month our group of 
ladies does something new and fun, like coloring, museums, trips, etc.  

 
Bobbi’s Favorite Quote 

“Are we having fun yet!?” 
 

 

Our Volunteer Spotlights are randomly chosen.  All you have to do is volunteer in that month, and your name could be randomly 
selected!  Winners will receive a $5 Gift Certificate and be displayed in the cafeteria and Volunteer Services Hallways. 

 

Volunteer Spotlight 
June 2016 

 


